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I am a New York State resident who frequently travels to Maine for snowmobiling. I 
strongly support LD1547.
I routinely buy snowmobile accessories and service in the State of Maine, along with 
lodging, food, and fuel for family snowmobiling trips. I am a longtime member of the 
Maine Snowmobile Association as well as local clubs including the Border Riders. 
I believe that Maine is a great snowmobile tourism destination because of the way the 
state allocates funds to improve trails and clubs' capabilities, and anything that makes 
it better would incentivize me to visit more often.
Thank you for considering these comments, and thank you to the MSA and the 
legislature for advocating for this important use of natural resources and public 
dollars.


